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The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Albuquerque District has a long-
standing cooperative working relationship with the International Boundary 
Water Commission (IBWC).  Joint efforts by the two organizations have 
included:  the El Paso-Las Cruces Regional Sustainable Water Project; 
potential environmental studies under the Co-Rio initiative; and discussions 
for possible partnership under Section 729, Water Resources Development 
Act of 1986.  Currently, the Albuquerque District, and the IBWC are 
engaged in a watershed initiative on the Rio Grande below Elephant Butte 
Reservoir.  This interagency effort is being done under the Economy Act. 
 
 
 


